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Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

Keeping in Touch 
 
It has been wonderful to see the children back in school over the last few days and we are excited about the 
opportunities that the year ahead holds for us all.  It has been a fantastic first week back with nearly 4,000 reward 
points already earnt by the students at the time of writing - it is great to see everyone working so hard together.   As 
good as it has been to see and reconnect with the students we are also looking forward to being back in touch with 
you, their parents, and continuing the partnership we have with you to ensure their success. 
 
It is really important to us all at Rednock that we are here if you need us. We believe that  open communication is key 
to your child's success, and we want to ensure that you have the information you need whenever necessary so that 
you can support your child when they are with you. If you have a query, question or need our advice, we are here to 
help; we would also love to hear from you if you want to let us know about your child’s successes away from school. 
 
How to contact us 
 
If you ever have any questions, concerns, or simply wish to discuss your child’s progress, please don’t hesitate to reach 
out to our dedicated team. Below are the primary ways you can contact our staff: 
 

Your child’s tutor Your child meets with their tutor every morning and they are their primary 
member of staff for queries, issues and celebrations.  Please also see your 
child’s tutor as your primary contact, your front door into school.  The best way 
to contact your child's tutor is through email.  
 
Each teacher's email address follows the format: 
[firstname.lastname@rednockschool.org.uk].  Their teaching timetable may 
mean that they cannot reply immediately but will do so when they can. 
 

Attendance Team 
 

To get int touch about student absence, you can notify us through the parent 
portal, phone, text or email: 
 
Telephone:      01453 540755 
Text:                 0790 8661525 
Email:               attendance@rednockschool.org.uk 
 

EduLink One 
 
 

Rednock School uses a parent portal called ‘EduLink One’. 
This is a web and app-based application that allows you to access a wide range 
of information relating to your child, including their timetable, achievement and 
behaviour records and attendance  information.  For more information, please 
follow this link. 
 

 
 

mailto:attendance@rednockschool.org.uk
https://rednockschool.org.uk/edulink-one/
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As well as the tutor, every community has a Community Leader, a Welfare and Support Leader and a Welfare and 
Support Advisor.  Please see below for how to get in touch with them: 
 

Community Leaders 
 

Brunel Anna Brogan Anna.Brogan@rednockschool.org.uk 
 

Darwin Rhianna Egan 
 

Rhianna.Egan@rednockschool.org.uk 
 

Hubble Anna Dennis Anna.Dennis@rednockschool.org.uk 
 

Jenner Alex Barrett Alex.Barrett@rednockschool.org.uk 
 

 

Welfare & Support 

 
welfareandsupport@rednockschool.org.uk 
 

Brunel & Jenner Laura Wyatt - 01453 540775 
 

Hubble & Darwin 
 

Gail Harris  -  01453 540748 

 
Meeting your child’s tutor 
 
A date to save in your diaries is 22nd October which is when you will be able to come and speak to your child’s tutor in 
person about how they have settled in this academic year.  We will be in touch nearer the time about how you make 
an appointment.  The details of future parents evenings can be found on the school’s calendar which is located here. 
 
Rednock Review 
 
A great way to stay in touch with what is happening in school life is by reading the Rednock Review.  The first copy from 
this year will be out next Friday.  Please see our final edition from the end of the school year in July to give you a taste 
of what is to come if you have not read it before.  We will also use this during term time to communicate important 
information about the school in terms of curriculum, awards experiences and general guidance. We are also on 
Facebook: Rednock School (Official) if you would like to follow us. 
 
Finally can I take this opportunity to introduce you to the new school charter.  This document now replaces our old 
home school agreement and is instead a set of guidance for how we as a school would like us all to work together as a 
team.  The document has been developed with the input of the school council, the parent forum and the governing 
body.  We will keep working with you to fulfil what it outlines throughout the academic year.  
  
For now thank you and your children again for a terrific first week of school and I look forward to being in touch with 
you and seeing you in person over the coming weeks and months. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Kerala Cole 
Deputy Headteacher 
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